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Dear Parliamentary Committee Members

My wife and I are really distressed that after Queenslanders overwhelmingly rejected Mr
 Pyne’s attempt to remove the safe guards for unborn children at his first attempt,   he is trying
 to process this again so that now a Parliamentary Committee is considering a second bill.

What kind of a voice do the unborn have apart from people like ourselves.

In light of the decision made in relation to My Pyne’s first bill,  we ask that the Committee
 make the same decision in relation to this second one.

Gratefully

Peter & Gloria van Donge
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